Young, Tony

From: Eileen Willmott P
Sent: 21 December 20 ;

To: Planning

Subject: Dartmouth Park tree applications

Dear Tree officers and Planners,

List 403

2016/6593/T

I viewed the York Rise Estate in poor light.

I don't object to any of the proposed works, but ask if the three Limes (T954,55 and 56) could have the ivy
reduced on their trunks when removing the epicormic growth?

(Unable as yet to view 2016/6415/T).

Many thanks and happy holidays!

Eileen Willmott



